
 

 The survey of residents is live!  

Links have been emailed to those that have registered to 

complete on-line, and paper copies have been delivered to 

the 1,461 homes in the Parish. 

 

We encourage you to complete the survey on-line. This 

way is quicker and better for us to process your views. 

 

You can still register and complete the survey on-line, 

please scan the QR Code (at the bottom of this newsletter) 

or visit the website at:  

www.psbpc.co.uk/neighbourhood-plan  
 

Please ensure you have your say! 

Please complete the survey by Mon. 20th December. Paper 

copies should be returned, sealed in the envelope provided, 

to a survey post box at one of the following locations: 

Severn Beach School (School Office), BS35 4PP 

Downs Bakery, 105 Beach Rd, BS35 4PQ  

Emmaus Church Centre, 2 Gorse Cover Rd, S. Beach, BS35 4PA  

Passage House, New Passage Road, Pilning, BS35 4LZ 

St Peter’s Primary School (School Office), BS35 4JG 

6 Vicarage Road, Pilning, BS35 4LN 

Wainbridge House, Northwick Road, Pilning, BS35 4JE 

Daisy Cottage, 133 Marsh Common Road, Pilning, BS35 4JU 

Old Farm House, Church Farm, Northwick, BS35 4HE 

Progress update: 

 As a result of comments made on the draft Housing 

Needs Assessment Report, it is to be amended to consider 

different types of accommodation for the elderly. To be 

received in December 

 At our October meeting Richard Edwards was elected 

Steering Group Chair and Anuran Wickramasinghe elected 

Vice Chair. 

Who we are 

The NP Steering Group are currently: 

Chair - Richard Edwards 

Vice Chair - Anuran Wickramasinghe 

Treasurer - Gary Sheppard 

Secretary - Jonathan Edwardes 

Members - Olga Taylor, Ian S Roberts, Jacqs 

Graham, John Miller, Peter Tyzack, Nigel 
Barton. 

Contact us via 

plan@pilningsevernbeach-pc.gov.uk 

Next meeting 14th December 

Shaping the future of 

our local area 

An opportunity for residents to 

influence planning policy 

including: 

How many new homes and where to 

build them 

Areas for parking, transport, cycle 

ways and footpaths 

Space for retail, office and 

community buildings 

What new buildings should look like  

Protecting and increasing green and 

recreation spaces 

Have your say! 

Visit us at: 

https://www.psbpc.co.uk/neighbourhood

-plan 

scan me 
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